
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS (OIP)

Hello International Students and Friends,

The semester is finally over, and we hope you are able to enjoy Christmas
break! Whether you plan to travel home, go to another state, or stay
locally, we hope you are able to spend time with those who you are close
with and have a fun, relaxing, and safe vacation. Please see the following:
Friendship Family Christmas Party, Valpo Men's Basketball
Game, and World Banquet Call for Performers!

The OIP 

TODAY - Friendship Family Christmas

Party

Today, Friendship Family is hosting a Christmas party in the Union Brown

& Gold Room. Join us at 5:30pm for cookie decorating, hot cocoa, and a

Christmas play!

http://www.valpo.edu/
http://www.facebook.com/Valpo-International-Students-Scholars-1512951318955478/
http://www.instagram.com/valpointernationalprograms
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OJ9Mj8kt76c&list=PLF3xJJphNjsWmh8lFCp8M4vDbmexUvw2H
https://t.e2ma.net/click/j083te/r62953n/nb8l5k


Tuesday - Valpo Men's Basketball Game

The Valpo men's basketball team has a home game against Samford this

Tuesday, December 19 starting at 1:00pm. Join us at this staff/faculty

appreciation game in the ARC; see Andrew and Adam sitting in the upper

bleachers! 



World Banquet Call for Performers

World Banquet is OIP and VISA's annual event that highlights the

diversity of countries that are represented here on Valpo's campus. Are
you able to do a dance, song, tradition, etc which represents your
culture? If so, we would love for you to perform at this event! Please

email visa@valpo.edu if this is something you would like to do.

ALSO, if you will be going home over break, please remember to bring
your traditional clothes with you to Valpo so you can fit right in at this

event!

Note for those who are Graduating

If you are graduating this December and have had a job this year, please

make sure you inform human.resources@valpo.edu and

alumni@valpo.edu if you have any change of address. This way, your W-2

can be sent to the correct location.



OIP Hours

The OIP is located at Harre Union Suite 250. Stop by to pick up documents, make an
appointment, or just chat between 9 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday.

NOTE: The OIP will be closed for break starting on Friday, December 22 and will
repoen on Thursday, January 4.

See you around campus!
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